
Saugeen First Nation
Housing Dept.

Wednesday, November 30, 2022

Saugeen Housing Department

6 Cameron Dr.

Southampton, Ontario.

NOH 2LO

Attn: Tiny Homes Application and Process
  This is a reminder that applications for Tiny Homes are now in the process of 

being finalized. Once the housing committee is established then the anticipated 

time frame for selecting applicants would be the middle of December. Please call 

or come to housing department to fill out the application so you do not miss the 

selection process.  If you have already done so, then the application is already on 

file.

Thank you.

The Saugeen Housing Department

6 Cameron Dr, Administration Building
Southampton, Ontario NOH 2LO
519-797-2781 / Fax 519-797-2978


